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Statement on the Confirmation of Tom Wheeler as FCC Chairman 
 
WASHINGTON – The GPS Innovation Alliance issued the following statement in response to the Senate's 
confirmation of Tom Wheeler to be chairman of the Federal Communications Commission (FCC): 
 
“The GPS Innovation Alliance – launched early this year to ensure constructive, robust dialog between 
GPS users, GPS manufacturers, and policymakers on critical issues affecting GPS – looks forward to 
working with Chairman Wheeler. Few technologies are more ubiquitous in everyday life than GPS. 
Chairman Wheeler has a long and deep involvement in the communications industry and the GPS 
Innovation Alliance is pleased that he will be able to bring those experiences to the ongoing efforts to 
ensure the continued success and growth of the GPS industry. “ 
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